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AGENDA

I. Welcome & Remarks (5 min)     
   Allan Monteiro, President

II. Campaign Awards Presentation (15 min)   
   Donna Andrew/John McCormack
 
  Campaign Chairs 

• Campaign Overview
• Awards Presentation

III. Mary H. Connolly Award (20 min)  
•     Attorney Kevin McSherry (2020)
•     John McCormack (2021) 

IV. Adjournment of Meeting (by 7:00pm)
 
V. Invocation 

59th Annual Meeting 
& Awards Celebration

  
March 31, 2022 • The Crystal Room

5:00 – 5:30 pm - Annual Meeting
5:30 – 8:30 pm - Celebration 

5:30-6:00 – Cocktail Reception
6:00 – 7:00 – Program

TM

GOLD SPONSORS 



As I reflect on my first year as Board President and 17th 
year as a volunteer of the United Way of Naugatuck 
and Beacon Falls, I find myself proud of what this 
organization has been able to accomplish in one year. 
Although being the smallest United Way in the State of 
Connecticut, we have been able to accomplish many 
big things! This is all due to an extraordinary team of 
volunteers, partner agencies, sponsors, and employees 
that make up our organization. Together we all share 
the commitment of improving the communities of 
Naugatuck and Beacon Falls. This year we increased 
donors by establishing the Tocqueville Society which 
already has 11 donors, we’ve added 19 new members 

to the Salem Society, and have 10 members that have increased their donations by 
10% or more!  Each year, I find myself more amazed at the amount of volunteers, 
volunteer hours, and financial commitment that goes towards making each annual 
campaign a success. It is inspiring, humbling, and a privilege to be a part of. 

With the leadership of Co-Chairs Donna Andrew and John McCormack, we have 
been able to raise funds through employee campaigns, fundraising events, and 
special donors. I would like to extend my sincerest gratitude to this duo. Their 
willingness, dedication, and teamwork has led our 2021 campaign to success. I 
am proud to report that we have absolutely crushed our 2021 campaign goal of 
$415,000!

Funds raised are carefully allocated throughout various partner agencies. This is 
done through our Allocations Committee which is comprised of several community 
leaders and professionals and led by Stephen Pretto. Together with Stephen’s 
leadership and guidance, they review all funding applications thoroughly and 
thoughtfully. They then meet with the agencies as part of the application process 
and determine funding amounts to each program. I would like to personally thank 
Stephen and his team. Their dedication to our community, attention to detail, and 
desire to help is unmeasurable. It is because of this committee that our United 
Way is able to be as efficient and effective as we are with funding. Thank you.

I would like to thank Marylou Cunningham and the Marketing committee for their 
commitment and work. They do an awesome job in creating articles profiling 
volunteers, donors, and partner agencies. This committee keeps our United Way 
in the forefront of our communities by utilizing print media, and social media, also 
broadening our reach when searching for new volunteers, donors, and potential 
new partner agencies. Without this team of dedicated and talented individuals, our 
United Way would not have such a voice that is does. Thank you.

The United Way of Naugatuck and Beacon Falls has a society which exists to 
recognize its donors who generously donate at least $1,000 annually. In this 2021 
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campaign, with the leadership of Salem Society Chair Rebecca Zandvliet, the United 
Way has been able to increase Salem Society donors by 19 new members! Thank 
you Rebecca, and all who make up the Salem Society. Your financial commitment 
to our communities has a substantial impact! Thank you.

Through the leadership of Tocqueville Society Chair David Rotatori and as part of 
the 2021 campaign, our United Way has created the Tocqueville Society. This is a 
society established to recognize individual donors whose generous contributions 
to the United Way exceed $10,000. I would like to thank David for his initiative in 
founding this society at the local level. This will go a long way in increasing the 
impact of the United Way of Naugatuck and Beacon Falls. Thank you.

In 2021-2022, the United Way through the leadership of Bob Dickson, has 
established a Strategic Planning committee. This committee has focused on 
creating an updated vision statement, mission statement, and strategic initiatives 
which align with the continued work of the organization. These will propel the 
United Way into future campaigns of fundraising and giving. I would like to thank 
Bob and his team for their commitment to the United Way’s continued success 
and future.    
 
The United Way had a very successful year of special events. These special events 
give the United Way an ability to connect with the people of our community, while 
raising campaign dollars in unique and fun ways.  Here is a recap of this year’s 
events: 

• The Golf Tournament raised over $15,000! This is the most ever  
  raised in its 37 year history!
• The very popular Salem Bus Trip, thanks to Donna Andrew
• Gobble ‘Til You Wobble, organized by Kimberly Santulli and Courtney  
   Ligi
• The 12th Annual Festival of Trees which returned to Ion Bank  
   and raised over $12,000!

The United Way is also proud to support Connecticut Foodshare’s Mobile Food  
Pantry that visits our community every month. We assist in providing volunteers 
to help with distribution and to assist the elderly and other participants requiring 
assistance during the truck visits.

Please join me in especially thanking both Executive Director Lisa Shappy and 
Finance Director Beth Mongelluzzo for their continued commitment, leadership, 
and for being such incredible role models in our community. 

I am sincerely grateful to all of you for making my experience with the United Way 
of Naugatuck and Beacon Falls wonderful. Thank you to our donors, corporate 
sponsors, volunteers, partner agencies and staff. Live United.

Sincerely, 

Allan Monteiro 
President



As the second year of our Campaign Co-Chairs tenure comes to a close we look back 
on challenges that were overcome, and another successful campaign for our United 
Way. John McCormack and I worked together with our board members, volunteers 
and directors to ensure that the continued Covid epidemic did not cause us to fail in 
our fundraising efforts.  We developed and executed new fundraising events such as a 
Saint Patrick’s Day Corned Beef lunch/dinner with available delivery, virtual Pocketbook 
Bingo, and a fundraising bus trip to Citi Field for a Mets game!  A special surprise this 
year was the donation made by Carlos Santos of funds raised for the United Way for 
a dinner that he held in honor of his father, for which we are so grateful.  We also 
developed a hybrid Allocations Committee that was able to evaluate and designate 
contributions to the agencies that we support within our community.

Annual fundraisers such as our golf tournament, Festival of Trees, Gobble Pub Crawl, 
casino and Salem bus trips came back from Covid with renewed energy and support!

So as we end our two-year term we are thankful for all of the unwavering participation 
from all of those that we have mentioned.  Together let us continue to keep up the pace 
amidst obstacles over which we have no control, and remain enthusiastic in support 
of our United Way.       

Most Sincerely,

Donna Andrew and John McCormack
Campaign Co-Chairs    

CAMPAIGN AWARDS 

2020 2021

Corporate & Industry  $228,607 $248,502
Retail/Community Care Day  $7,751 $13,213
Education  $5,672 $11,152
Government  $8,939 $10,314
Professional  $28,069 $38,620
Special Events & Misc.  $25,015 $59,699
Special Gifts & Non Profits  $61,053 $18,628
Out of Area  $35,473 $12,381
Projections for various Divisions  $14,421 $37,492
Total  $415,000 $450,000

Campaign Co-Chairs

Donna Andrew
Flabeg Technical Glass, 
US Corp.

John McCormack
McCormack Insurance 
Agency

Campaign Vice Chair

David Mulhall, CPA

Corporate & Industry

Marcelo Martins
Luso Cleaning Service

Kevin Nixon Jr.

Business Professionals

Adam Bronko
Re/Max Rise

Attorney Tim Fitzpatrick
Fitzpatrick, Santos, Sousa, 
Perugini

CAMPAIGN CABINET
Attorney Kevin McSherry
McSherry Law Office

Medical Professionals

Dr. J. Michael Elser

Government

Lori Rotella
Borough of Naugatuck

Tocqueville Society

David Rotatori
Ion Bank

Salem Society

Rebecca Zandvliet
Coldwell Banker Realty 
2000

Community Care 
Day & Retail

Sarah Callahan
Ion Bank

Marco Nardelli
Nardelli’s Grinder 
Shoppe

Sorrina Salvatore
Ion Bank

Clubs/Organizations

Michele McDougall

Special Events

Donna Andrew
Flabeg Technical 
Glass, US Corp.

Courtney Ligi
The Social Circle CT

Kimberly Santulli
State of Connecticut

Laurie Yelding
GHP Media
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Tocqueville Society

Ordre de Liberté 
($25,000-$49,999) 

David & Pam Rotatori
    The Rotatori Foundation

Membres de la Société 
($10,000-$24,999)

Edward & Susan Fitzpatrick
Paul & Lisa Fitzpatrick
Anthony Gallagher 
    International Framers
Marcelo Martins
    Luso Cleaning Service
John & Alison McCormack 
Allan & Maria Monteiro
Stephen Pretto
    Goldenrod Corp.
Carlos & Melissa Santos
Jesse & Dana Silva
Peter & Rebecca Zandvliet

Salem Society

Benefactor

Gordon B. Mary Elizabeth  
    Mannweiler Endowment Fund
Mrs. & Mrs. Anthony R.  
    Edwards (Designated Fund)

Platinum ($5,000-$9,999)

Ginger & Edward Fennell 
Jayne Kelly
Kathleen McPadden

Gold ($2,500-$4,999)

Anonymous (1)
Paige & Tom Bennett

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph     
    Carlson II
John & Dr. Laura Dake                                                        
    Roche
Bob & Eileen Mezzo
William P. & Susan Mis
Dawn & Craig Porter 
Paul T. & Michele Russell
Ms. Laurie Yelding & Mr.      
    David Brinckerhoff
Jason & Jennifer Zbell

Silver ($1,000-$2,499)

Jason Alford
Joanne Allison
Kerri E. Bastien
Scott Blois
Stephanie Bruno
Stephanie Cabral
Mark Casey
Sarah Callahan
Norman Chouinard
Mary Connolly
Michael & Tiffany  
    Deitelbaum
Alison & Tony Edwards
Dr. J. Michael & Sheila  
    Elser
Christine Festa
John W. Ford
Laura Gallinoto
Mr. & Mrs. James Goggin
Brendan Goodrich
Tricia Gordon
Suzanne & Brian Hardy
Arthur Healey
Ann L. Hofmann
Christina Howard

Steven & Johnna Hunt
John Jahne
Alex Jusinska
Kim Karl
Karen & Kevin King
Thecla Kirby
Kathy LaGrave
Peter J. Meleschnig
Susan Mellitt
Kevin Nixon, Jr.
Thomas O’Neil
Dr. & Mrs. Robert J. Prifty
Anne Rivers
David & Laurie Rogers
Vincent Saggese
Michele Salomoni
Tiffany Swiatlon

Bronze ($500-$999)

Anonymous (4) 
Ronald Abbott
Siddharth Awasthi
Alice & Andrew Bertola
Kelly Black
Scott Bowman 
Gerry & Caren Bouchard
Elizabeth & Charles  
    Boulier III
Rob Caprilozzi
Matthew Dowdell
Dr. & Mrs. Geoffrey  
    Drawbridge
Nancy Fay
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph L.  
    Ferry, Jr. 
Diane Barnes Foell
Sean Fogarty
Sreekanth Garla

ALLOCATION’S COMMITTEE

Stephen Pretto – Chair
Goldenrod Corporation

Stephanie Cabral 
McCormack Insurance 
Agency

Sarah Callahan 
Ion Bank

Marylou Cunningham 
Ion Bank

Maria Monteiro 
Chittenden Group

Pat Peterson

Rachel Pilat 
Liberty Bank

Janet Sagendorf 
B.W. Tinker School

Francis Santana 
Naugatuck Board of 
Education

Peter Zandvliet 
Coldwell Banker Realty 
2000

Kenneth Hanks
Jacqueline Hawes
Kenneth J. & Miranda  
    Healy
Jeffrey Hernandez
Mayor N. Warren Hess
Deborah Lorenson
Kathleen Lengyel
Courtney Ligi
Kushtrim Lumani
Dr. Robert Matusz 
Catherine McCormack
Colleen McKirryher
Attorney Kevin H. McSherry
Kathy Morrissey
Morrissey, Morrissey & Rydzik
Ian Murphy
Richard Nemec
Albert J. Nitowski
John Pretto
Matthew L. Proto
Ron & Janice Pugliese 

Theresa Rangel
Eric Riddle
Jennifer A. Rowland
Martin Saewe
Scott M. & Lisa A. Shappy
Robert Sinagra
Vincent Siefert
Kelly Smith
Michelle Smith
Gary Steck
Maria Tapia
Dr. Ralph Tremeglio
Genie Tricarico
Stacey Uccello
Uwana Udoh
Frank & Debbie Wheelahan

THANK YOU TO OUR LEADERSHIP GIVERS

19 New Members
20 members increased their gifts 
by 10% or more

Corporate matches are included in determining an individual’s level of giving.



ALLOCATION’S REPORT

Education
Connecticut Partnership for Children
          Naugatuck Partnership  $5,140 
Hidden Acres Therapeutic Riding Center  $10,876 
Kelly’s Kids  $4,500 
Naugatuck Babe Ruth League  $500 
Naugatuck Beacon Falls Scouting Fund  $333 
Naugatuck Campership Fund  $8,043 
Naugatuck YMCA
          Youth Development  $12,708 
          Youth Enrichment  $20,000 
Naugatuck Youth Services
          Donor Designation  $82 
Nutmeg Big Brothers/Big Sisters - Mentoring  $500 
Union City Little League  $500 
Total Education  $63,182 

Basic Needs
211 Info Line  $3,665 
American Red Cross
          Disaster Services  $6,000 
          Service to Military Families  $1,000 
Catholic Charities - Behavorial Health  $17,500 
Connecticut Food Bank - Mobile Food Pantry  $3,000 
Naugatuck Partnership for Children
          Diaper Bank  $1,500 
Naugatuck YMCA
          Active Older Adults  $25,000 
          Open Door Financial Assistance  $10,000 
Safe Haven
         Sexual Assault Crisis Service  $12,500 
         Community Education Program  $4,000 

Salvation Army - Comprehensive Emergency Assistance  $18,800 
Wellmore Behavioral Health
         Adult Outpatient Intentsive Service  $27,082 
         Childrens Outpatient  $20,000 
         Emergency Mobile Psychiatric Services  $6,000 
Total Basic Needs  $156,048 

Financial Stability
Literacy Volunteers of Greater Waterbury
         Adult Literacy  $2,500 
Connecticut Association for Human Services
         Volunteer Income Tax Assistance  $1,500 
Total Financial Stability  $4,000 

Total  $223,229.45 

Other Designations  $82,357.69 
Total Amount Distributed  $305,587.14 

Mobile Food Pantry VolunteersMobile Food Pantry Volunteers



Naugatuck Direct Assistance Fund  33,618 
Education Fund  1,099 

Total Liabilities $480,803 
2021 Operating Expenses

Salaries  $66,310 
Payroll Taxes & Insurance  5,883 
Dues - United Way of Worldwide  5,498 
Printing & Advertising  2,047 
Employee Benefits  3,315 
Professional Fees  3,000 
Office & Campaign Supplies  736 
Telephone  1,620 
Postage  684 
Dues & Membership  895 
Office Equipment  1,525 
Insurance  3,044 
Awards  195 
Meetings & Travel  - 
License & Fees  100 
Miscellaneous  74 

Total Operating 
Expenses

 $94,926 

2021 TREASURER’S REPORT

2021 Campaign Pledges $450,000 
Total Funds 
Available

 
$450,000 

ALLOCATION OF FUNDS

2021 Agency Allocations $215,701 
2021 Agency Allocations - Donor 
Designated

 119,000 

2021 Campaign Shrinkage Allowance  13,500 
2021 Office Budget Appropriation  97,628 
Unappropriated Funds  4,171 

Total Funds 
Allocated $450,000 

STATEMENT OF CONDITION

CASH AND RECEIVABLES
Cash on Hand  $211,442 
Pledges Receivable “2022” $269,268 
Shrinkage Allowance  (13,500)  255,768 
Pledges Receivable “2021”  25,593 
Shrinkage Allowance  (12,000)  13,593 

Total Assets $480,803 

COMMITMENTS
Agency Allocations  $223,033 
Donor Designated  119,000 
Office Budget Appropriation  97,628 
Other Liabilities  82
Unappropriated Funds  6,343 DANA SILVA



PREVIOUS RECIPIENTS
1999   Mary H. Connolly

2000   Anne M. Butler

2001   Ronald D. Lengyel

2002   Jeffery T. Witherwax

2003   William N. Villano

2004   Anthony R. Edwards

2005   Viva Brockman Harris

John has been involved in the Naugatuck community for 
over 15 years. After working for a non-profit organization for 
several years, John made a career change and opened his 
State Farm Insurance office in Naugatuck, CT on January 
1, 2006. Since then, he has been active in the Naugatuck 
community in various capacities. 

He has been a member of the Rotary Club of Naugatuck 
since April 2006. John has held several volunteer roles 
for the United Way of Naugatuck & Beacon Falls including 
serving as a member of the Board of Directors, Allocations 
Committee, and the Golf Tournament Committee. He is 
currently Vice President of the Board of Directors and most 

recently, co-chair with Donna Andrew for our Annual Campaign for 2020 and 2021.

On the second Thursday of every month, you can find John at the Mobile Food 
Bank at the Naugatuck Event Center helping an incredible crew to provide food 
for hundreds of families. The following day, he is back at it, where you can find his 
truck up on Conrad Street delivering boxes to senior citizens.

John is a member of the Naugatuck Chamber of Commerce, Naugatuck Elks, and 
the Naugatuck Ancient Order of Hibernians. He serves on the Golf Committee of 
the Naugatuck Rotary Club, raising thousands of dollars for scholarships to help 
local high school students.

He is a past Board member of the Naugatuck YMCA. He was Chairman of the 
New Haven Gaelic Football & Hurling Club from 2006-2016, where all six of his 
children played Gaelic football. In 2013, he was named Guest of Honor at the 
New York Minor Board of Greater New York for his commitment and dedication to 
minor Gaelic Football. In 2014, he was named Irish Man of the Year at the annual 
banquet of the New Haven Gaelic Football & Hurling Club. 

John is able to spend time volunteering thanks to the dedication and sacrifices of 
his State Farm teammates – Stephanie Cabral, Tamirys Dos Santos, and Jason 
Ruiz. 

John McCormack is the husband of Alison, and proud father of Joseph, Aidan, 
Kian, Fiona, Rory & Seamus.

Attorney Kevin McSherry has practiced law in Naugatuck since 
1984. Throughout his career, Kevin has believed in the work, the 
importance and the mission of nonprofits, civic organizations 
and schools in our region. Kevin has dedicated his time, talent, 
treasure and teamed with other board members to carry out 
the mission of the nonprofits, civic organizations and schools. 
Presently, he is Chair of the Naugatuck Chamber of Commerce, 
Holy Cross High School Board of Directors, Midwestern 
Connecticut Council of Alcoholism of Danbury, President of the 
Saint Francis School Foundation and since 1982, Commissioner, 

Director and Coach of the Naugatuck Basketball Association, its Friday Night 
League and Sunday Night at the Armory Men’s League. Kevin is also a member 
of the Board of the Naugatuck Education Foundation and works on United Way's 
Professional Division fundraising efforts.

Kevin loves his pets and volunteers with his wife’s, Attorney Marianne Smith, Flora’s 
Pet Project, his favorite non-profit.

Previously, Kevin has served as President and member of the Board of Directors 
of Family Services of Greater Waterbury, President of the Board of Directors and 
Board member of the Naugatuck YMCA for 32 years and Chair of the Trustees for 
25 years for the Naugatuck YMCA as well as General Counsel, a member of the 
Hillside Intermediate School Governance Committee and Treasurer of the Friends 
of the Whittemore Library.

He has held public office in Naugatuck as a member of the Planning Commission, 
Zoning Commission and the Economic Development Corporation. He is a Justice 
of the Peace since 2003, and was also Borough Attorney 1985 to 1987, 1991 to 
1995 and 1999 to 2003.

Kevin has coached American Legion Post 17 Baseball, Naugatuck High School 
Girls Basketball team in the offseason during Coach Keith Raczkowski tenure and 
was the Head Freshman Football coach for 20 years at Holy Cross High School 
and a varsity assistant during the same time.

2006   Mark & Nichol Yanarella

2007   Marcelo Martins

2008   Caren G. Bouchard

2009   Kathleen McPadden

2010   Laurie Yelding

2011   Kevin M. DelGobbo

2012   Lee R. Schlesinger

2013   Donna Andrew

2014   Jim & Susan Goggin

2015   Rebecca & Peter Zandvliet

2016   Karen Ambari Longo

2017   Pat Peterson

2018   Stephen Pretto

2019   Coleen Grommisch

MARY CONNOLLY COMMUNITY CARING AWARD



I am very fortunate to have the opportunity to serve as 
Chair of the Marketing Committee for the United Way of 
Naugatuck & Beacon Falls.  Now more than ever, so many 
in our community need assistance with critical services as 
well as basic needs. I am extremely proud to work with such 
caring, talented, and dedicated board members, volunteers, 
donors, and partner agencies that share in the goal of 
helping those in need. 

I would like to acknowledge Campaign Co-Chairs, Donna Andrew and John McCormack, 
and the entire campaign team for all their time, hard work and dedication to raise 
money to support our neighbors.

The Marketing Committee is pleased to support the efforts of the campaign team 
with the various fundraising events that help us reach our campaign goal and help 
fund partner agency programs. We are committed to advance the common good by 
increasing opportunities for children and youth to succeed, helping people become 
more self-sufficient in meeting their basic needs and increasing their financial stability.  

A special thank you goes out to our partner agencies for all the support and critical 
services you provide to those who are in need. Last year continued to be challenging 
for all of us, and our partner agencies persevered to provide critical services to the 
community.

All of us involved with the United Way are so grateful and appreciative of the generous 
donation of advertising space from the Citizen’s News and the Republican American.  
Thank you for helping us spread the word about our fundraising events and campaign 
updates.

My heartfelt thanks to Brianna Mancini from Ion Bank for all her time and talent to 
design our ads, brochures, and this Annual Report.     

We are extremely grateful to the many companies, their employees, and citizens of the 
community that generously support us financially as well as donating their time and 
talents throughout the year.  

We are grateful for all the participation and support we receive from the community 
to help us raise funds and reach our campaign goal. Thank you to the Special Events 
Committee, volunteers, donors, and attendees that help make our fundraising events 
a success. Thank you to each one of you for making a difference to Give, Advocate, 
Volunteer and Live United. 

Warm Regards, 

Marylou Cunningham

NOMINATING COMMITTEE

The Nominating Committee presents the following slate of Officers and 
Directors for election:

Officers

President
Allan Monteiro
Ion Bank

Vice President
John McCormack
McCormack Insurance 
Agency

Treasurer
Dana Silva
Ion Bank

Secretary
Jennifer Zbell
HealthFirst

Allocations/Community 
Impact
Stephen Pretto
Goldenrod Corporation

Campaign Chair
David Mulhall, CPA

Campaign Vice Chair
Vacant

Marketing & 
Communications
Marylou Cunningham
Ion Bank

Human Resources
Donna Andrew
Flabeg Technical Glass

Directors

Term Expiring 2022

Trisha Degennaro
Griffin Hospital

Jonathon Farmer
Amazon

Courtney Ligi
The Social Circle

Marcelo Martins
Luso Cleaning Service

Dave Mulhall, CPA

Stephen Pretto
Goldenrod Corporation

Laurie Yelding
GHP Media

Term Expiring 2023

Marylou Cunningham
Ion Bank

Robert Dickson
Dale Carnegie Training

Pedro Pires
The Chittenden Group
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David J. Rotatori
Ion Bank

Kimberly Santulli
State of Connecticut

Jennifer Zbell
HealthFirst

Term Expiring 2024

Donna Andrew
Flabeg Technical Glass

John McCormack
McCormack Insurance 
Agency

Allan Monteiro
Ion Bank

Dana Silva
Ion Bank

Advisory Board Members:
Caren Bouchard
Kathy McPadden
Ron Pugliese
Carlos Santos



Advertisement Space
Republican American
The Citizen’s News

Executive Offices & Meetings
Ion Bank Foundation & the 
Naugatuck YMCA for their 
generosity in providing a “home” 
for the United Way and a meeting 
space for our monthly meetings.

Meeting & Conference Room
Ion Bank

Printing & Design Services
Brianna Mancini
Ion Bank

St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon
March 17, 2021

Donors
Jill Mahoney
Stephen Pretto

Volunteers
Donna Andrew
Joan Andrew
Marylou Cunningham
Anna Deller
Jim & Susan Goggin
Coleen Grommisch
Kathy McPadden
Beth Mongelluzzo
Pat Peterson
Laurie Yelding

Designer Handbag Bingo
April 21 & 28, October 27

Sponsors
Maryann Cacace
Courtney Ligi

John McCormack
Kathy McPadden
Attorney Alicia Perillo
Annemarie Peterson
Pat Peterson
Susan & Stephen Pretto
Kimberly Santulli
Lisa Shappy
Laurie Yelding
Jen Zbell

Raffle Donors
Jodi Acuri
Maryann Cacace
Julie Faulise
Kathy McPadden

Volunteers
Jodi Acuri
Donna Andrew
Maryann Cacace
Kathy McPadden
Beth & Brian Mongelluzzo
Pat Peterson
Laurie Yelding

New York Mets Bus Trip
July 14, 2021

Raffle Donors
Donna Andrew

Volunteers
Donna Andrew
Kathy McPadden
Marcelo Martins
Laurie Yelding

Golf Tournament 
August 24, 2021

Tournament Sponsor
Ion Bank

Corporate Gold
Law Offices of Brian J. Mongelluzzo
Drew International

Cart Sponsor
Luso Cleaning Service
McCormack Insurance Agency

Hole Sponsors
Dr. Alicia Almeida
Attorney Frederick A. Dlugokecki
Goldenrod Corporation
Ground Up Inc.
Kircaldi, Randall & McNab
Naugatuck Chamber of Commerce
Saint Mary’s Hospital
Scarfo Precision Tool
The Chittenden Group
Wellmore Behavioral Health

Flag Sponsors
Goldenrod Corporation
Allan Monteiro
Morrissey, Morrissey, & Rydzik
Louis Pontillo Jr.
Schmidt Electric

Raffle Sponsor
Allan Monteiro

Raffle Donors
Donna Andrew
Country Club of Waterbury
Marylou Cunningham
Hop Brook Golf Course
Matt Fortney
Ion Bank
Jesse Camille’s
Marcelo Martins
Kathy McPadden
John McCormack
Beth Mongelluzzo
Nardelli’s Grinder Shoppe
Palace Theater
Salem Wines & Spirits

Kimberly Santulli
Dave Pires
Pedro Pires
Stephen Pretto
Watertown Golf Club
Laurie Yelding
YMCA Naugatuck

Hole in One Sponsor
Loehmann-Blasius Chevrolet   
      Cadillac

Event Volunteers
Donna Andrew
Marylou Cunningham
Tammi Laudate
Jill Mahoney
Mackenzie Mahoney

Salem Bus Trip
October 9, 2021

Raffle Donors
Donna Andrew
Ion Bank
Marcelo Martins
Kathy McPadden
Lisa Shappy
Laurie Yelding

Volunteers
Donna Andrew
Marylou Cunningham
Marcelo Martins
Kathy McPadden
Laurie Yelding

Gobble ‘Til You Wobble
November 18, 2021

Volunteers
Donna Andrew
Courtney Ligi
Beth Mongelluzzo
Kimberly Santulli

Raffle Donors
Donna Andrew
Marcelo Martins
Kimberly Santulli
Lisa Shappy
Laurie Yelding

United Way of Naugatuck & Beacon Falls thanks the following individuals and 
companies for donating their time, talents and resources, facilities or supplies to 
help our United Way during the year. We are most grateful.

A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU



     

Ion Bank – Middlebury
Ion Bank – Operations
J&M Automotive
Nancy King
Literacy Volunteers of Greater   
      Waterbury
Sandy Longo
Kathy McPadden
Kate Murphy
Naugatuck Adult Education
Naugatuck Ambulance Inc.
Naugatuck Board of Education  
      Secretaries
Naugatuck High School Secretaries – K.  
      Crosswait, K. Cammarata, L. Krusko,             
      D. Bradley, J. Teixeira, A. Donofrio
Naugatuck Public Schools – IT                   
      Department
Naugatuck Rotary
Naugatuck Softball
Naugatuck Teacher’s League
Naugatuck YMCA
Naugatuck Youth Services
Naugatuck Youth Services - Diversity
Pat Peterson
Peter J. Foley Little League
Nancy Ritucci
Lori Rotella
Jennifer Rowland 
Safe Haven of Greater Waterbury
Dana Silva
Lisa Shappy
Staywell Health Center
Terri’s Flower Shop
The Generali School of Literature and      
      the Arts
The Miranda Team Home Inspections
Kathy Tranquillo
United Way Board of Directors &  
      Volunteers
Erica & James Veronessi
Wellmore Behavioral Health
Western School
Woodland High School 
      Advisory 207
      Blasi’s Barracudas
      Block Party Advisory
      Chef Advisory

Festival of Trees
December 2021

Event Sponsor
Ion Bank

Santa’s Helper Sponsor
Wellmore Behavioral Health
Laurie Yelding

Holiday Cheer Sponsor
Luso Cleaning Service LLC
McCormack Insurance Agency
Re/Max Rise
Trinity Health of New England

Elf Sponsor
Goldenrod Corporation
Ground Up Inc.

Tree Participants
Jodi & Gabe Acuri
American Red Cross Connecticut 
      Region
Andrew Avenue School
Beacon Falls Lioness Club
Noreen Bonessi
Marianne Cacace
Central Office – Naugatuck Public 
      Schools
Early Childhood Center at Central               
     Avenue
Jacqueline Flynn
Kris Generali
Girl Scouts Troop #64044
Girl Scouts Troop #64046
Goldenrod Corporation
Coleen Grommisch
Ground Up Inc.
Jen Hammond
Michelle Healy
Hidden Acres Therapeutic Riding 
     Center
Hillside Covenant Church
Hillside Intermediate School Staff
Ion Bank – 87 Church Street
Ion Bank – BSA – Robert Perry
Ion Bank – Commercial Lending
Ion Bank – Contact Center
Ion Bank – Hamden

      Counseling Office
      Croce Advisory
      Gender & Sexuality          
            Alliance
      Hawk Wings Club
      Lesch Advisory
      Mrs. Brunelle’s            
            Advisory
      Mrs. Warran’s  
            Advisory
      Bob Murdy
      Neary
      Woodland Worldwide

Event Volunteers
Bridget Antunes
Deborah Bradley
Stephanie Bruno
Kris Cammarata
Kim Capanna
Sarah Cappellina
Normand Chouinard
Kristin Crosswait
Marylou Cunningham
Donna DiMichele
Ann Ferraro
Coleen Grommisch
Sue Hardy
Emily Hunt
Suzette Leal
Brianna Mancini
John McCormack
Mona McKay
Kathy McPadden
Beth Mongelluzzo
Allan Monterio
Maria Monterio
Pat Peterson
Zaleena Persaud
Craig Porter
Alena Rotatori
Cara Rotatori
Pam Rotatori
Jennifer Rowland
Michele Salomoni
Kim Santulli
Stacey Uccello
Laurie Yelding

2021 Festival of Trees Event



LIVE   UNITED
UnitedWayNaugatuck.org

270 Church Street, Naugatuck, CT 06770
P: 203.729.1564 | F: 203.729.0374

Info@unitedwaynaugatuck.org


